Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Real Estate Appraisal Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on November 15, 2016, the Florida Real Estate Appraisal Board, received a petition for variance from paragraph 61J1-4.010(1)(c), F.A.C., filed by Lawrence Hank Zegers. Petitioner requested a variance from the requirement that supervisory appraisers shall have been state-certified for a minimum of four (4) years prior to being eligible to become a supervisory appraiser and that the supervisory appraisers shall be in good standing in the same jurisdiction in which the trainee appraiser practices for a minimum of four (4) years. Comments on this petition should be filed with Juana Watkins, Executive Director, Florida Real Estate Appraisal Board, 400 West Robinson Street, #N801, Orlando, FL 32801, (850)487-1395 or by electronic mail: Juana.Watkins@myfloridalicense.com, within 14 days of publication of this notice.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Juana Watkins, Executive Director, Florida Real Estate Appraisal Board, at the above address.
